OFFICE OF THE UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

3000 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3000

ACQUISITION
AND SUSTAINMENT

Sue Englander

President

EEI Manufacturing Services
703 Grand Central Street
Clearwater, Florida 33756

Dear Ms. Sue Englander:

On behalf of the Department of Defense (DoD) and the Office of Small Business
Programs (OSBP), we would like to extend our congratulations. It is my great pleasure to inform
you that Raytheon Space and Airborne Systems and Englander Enterprises, Incorporated
Manufacturing Services (dba EEI Manufacturing Services) have been selected to receive the
2018 Nunn-Perry Award. The prestigious award recognizes your team’s superb performance
this year as a participant in the Mentor-Protégé Program.

The Nunn-Perry Awards are presented to recognize Mentor-Protégé teams who have
demonstrated exemplary effort in providing products and services to our warfighters. Your
performance during FY'18 has truly made an impact on the Department’s Industrial Base through
Technology Transfer. This year 21 Mentor-Protégé teams participated in the competition and 10
were selected.

We are excited to formally present this award at the DoD Mentor-Protégé Training Week
Workshop in September 2019. We also encourage you to announce your company has been
selected to receive the 2018 Nunn-Perry Award on your website and other media outlets of
choice.

Thank you for your support, dedication and superior achievements which have
contributed to this year’s success for the Department’s Mentor- Protégé Program.

Sincerely,

i

" Shannon C. Jacks
Acting Director
DoD Office of Small Business Programs




